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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 ________________________________________   

 
Date:    August 21, 2013 
Time:  11:30 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Theft of Donation Jar 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating the theft of a donation jar from the Kwik Trip, 215 W. 20th 
Ave in Oshkosh that occurred Sunday, August 18, 2013 at 11:36 pm.     
 
The donation jar was for Neighbors Helping Neighbors, a group that assists citizens in finding jobs.     
 
The pictures included with this e-mail show a female white suspect entering the store at 11:33 pm and 
purchases lottery tickets at the front counter.  The clerk reaches down to get the lottery tickets and the 
female suspect removes the plastic donation box and places it in her purse.  The female suspect takes her 
lottery tickets and leaves the store.  The clerk was unaware the donation box had been taken.   
 
If anyone can identify this female suspect or has information regarding the theft, please contact the 
Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700. 
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County 
Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and you crime tip to 274637 or go to 
www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  You may be eligible for up to 
a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
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